Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 loc. 2113; 1070 Fax (632) 926-2567
E-mail: officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph; website www.denr.gov.ph

i

MEMORANDUM

TO . THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR-Region IV-B MIMAROPA
1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

FROM :  THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations — Luzon, Visayas and Environment

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR TRANSFER OF OFFICE OF BUREAU OF LANDS IV-
B TO ORIENTAL MINDORO

DATE : OCT 2 0 2023

Referred to your office is the letter dated 11 September 2023 of Ms. Joana Santos, Leader,
Concerned Mindorefios, relative to the above-mentioned subject.

In this regard, we are referring the concern to your office for comments/recommendations in
accordance with the existing laws, rules and regulations on the matter. Directly reply to the parties
concerned and furnish this Office of the actions taken citing document trackmg number DENRCO -
AS RMD-2023-024088 for record and monitoring purposes.

For compliance.

ATTY. N MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO I

cc: Joana Santos
Leader
Concerned Mindorerios
Barcenaga, Oriental Mindoro

Office of the Secretary
DENR
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